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The ongoing project by CVTU to improve habitat in The Run continues.  The post above shows the initial work
on the parking lot and the first log wing deflector that were completed last summer.

Time for an update: This summer two additional vane deflectors were installed just downstream with the help of
the students from the Rivers Conservation and Youth Camp.  In the past, many of you have supported CVTU or
the youth camp with donations or flies.  Thank you.  If you have not fished The Run in Boiling Springs lately,
drop by.  It's holding fish in large numbers this summer (this has not been consistent in recent years) and fishing
well, even in the hottest weather.  The improvement projects have worked well and fish can be seen holding
both above and below them.  Just a couple nights ago, I managed an 18" brown on my third or fourth cast in
The Run.
It's been a good year for The Run as well as the Breeches itself.  I think the improvements have turned out well. 
Drop by and check 'em out.
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